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I am writing in support of keeping public trails and land open for recreation by 

supporting Senate Bill 1576A. Closing trails and outdoor access is unthinkable in a 

state like Oregon.  

 We need to bolster the Oregon Public Use of Lands Act and recreational immunity 

through SB 1576A in order to protect landowners who allow the public to recreate on 

their property.  The consequences of not protecting landowners through recreational 

immunity is unthinkable to me as a life-long Oregonian.  Please stand up for 

continued public recreational access in the outdoors! 


